

Summary:

• QuARRIES Awards - nominations open

Message feedback





Read time: 2 min



For: Information

Dear colleagues

Our hospital has a proud tradition of delivering a consistently high standard of patient care and outcomes. We can all be proud of this legacy and our ongoing commitment to continuous improvement and innovation.

To support and recognise this commitment, the QuARRIES Awards were established in 1997 and remain a significant event on the RBWH calendar to celebrate excellence in delivering safe and high-quality patient care.

I am pleased to let you know that nominations for the 2025 QuARRIES Awards are now open. This is your opportunity to continue the awards rich history of promoting and celebrating innovation in patient safety and quality.

Nominations close on **Friday 3 October**. Click below to learn more and nominate.

Click here to nominate

The 2025 QuARRIES Awards ceremony will take from on **Wednesday 26 November** from 11.45 am to 1 pm in the Education Centre.

If you have any questions, please contact the RBWH Safety & Quality team on ext. 61546 or drop them an <u>email</u>.

I look forward to recognising and celebrating this year's nominees and winners in

November.

Kind Regards

Louise Oriti Executive Director, Royal Brisbane & Women's Hospital

Metro North Health (1)













We uphold our commitment to health equity through our Values in Action Respect | Integrity | Compassion | High Performance | Teamwork



Metro North Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Land upon which we live, work and walk, and pay our respects to Elders both past and present.

Metro North Health's vision

Creating healthier futures together—where innovation and research meets compassionate care and community voices shape our services.



If you have received this email and do not work for Metro North please follow this link to be removed from the mailing list. Email us